
DEPARTMENT SPOTLIGHT:  

January 20-24 

During a month when people are typically more budget conscious, as 

they recover from the holiday season, what better time to talk about 

money?!  This week of January 20-24 we recognize our small, but 

mighty finance team at RLMCMH!  Both Terrie-lynn Pinette (Accounts 

Receivable) and Helen Pysznyj (Accounts Payable / Payroll) work re-

motely with our Chief Financial Officer, Alex McAuley (DRHC) to pro-

vide timely, meticulous, and detail oriented financial services.   

Combined, these two lovely ladies have over 45 years of experience at 

our organization, across several departments.  They have settled in 

their current financial roles to ensure that 1) We all get paid, 2) Our 

vendors get paid, and 3) There’s actually money to pay everyone 

with.  Helen hasn’t bounced a cheque yet!  

So if you run into this dynamic duo over the next few days, be sure to 

high five them for their talents, their patience, and their attention to 

detail!  Thanks Ladies!  We couldn’t do it without you!   
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